
                                    NOTICE                                     DATE:-22/03/2022 

This is to inform to all the respected parents of PPI to VIII 

that provisional result of Annual exam will be published 

today in the evening because of some technical issues. You 

are requested to go through the results of your ward 

attentively and inform the class teachers if you find some 

discrepancy in it by tomorrow 10 a.m. You are informed to 

lodge your complaint if any to the class teacher through 

WhatsApp by 10 a.m. tomorrow morning. There is no need 

to come to school. 

No complaint will be entertained tomorrow after 10 a.m. 

                                                                         

                                                                                             Dr.H.ROY 

                                                                                            PRINCIPAL 


